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The end of winter and the arrival of spring are an opportunity for a
new edition of the school newsletter with new information. Indeed,
the school has not been in hibernation and there have been many
activities and projects since the beginning of the year 2023. Enjoy
reading!
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World Book day

The opportunity was too good to miss. 
Many pupils came dressed as their favourite book hero. 
Others preferred to bring their favourite book to share.

Another example of the
importance of reading: from
March onward, the CM2 will
regularly visit the MS to read
with the younger pupils. This
is a good way to pass on the
pleasure of reading.
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The children's council has worked on this Book Creator to present to
you what they have found. You can peruse it here:

      Click here

Foodbank

As you already know, thanks to everyone's help, we have set a new
school record for how much food was brought: 662kg. With the help
of the Parents' Association, the pupils of the Children's Council went
to the Hanwell Foodbank to find out what was to become of the
collection.

CM2 Project: Valentine's Day

Thanks to the Amicale parents, the
CM2 are carrying on with their actions
to organise a special moment at the
end of the year. Please continue to
support them.
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Galette des rois en Maternelle

In January, the Maternelle pupils worked on the recipe of the Galette.
The parents of MS were also able to come and share a special moment
in the classroom. 

New location for the secretary's office

In order to comply with
English standards, the
secretary's office is now
located in the former
director's office. This room
can indeed accommodate
the new infirmary space.
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Circus activities in Maternelle

Tanya, a science teacher at the Lycée, works with different classes on
Fridays to develop their scientific approach. Here, the CE1s are
discovering how electrical circuits work.

Science in CE1

The Maternelle classes are currently completing work with a circus
performer. The emphasis is on balance, agility and concentration.
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This time we turn to your favourite Caretaker, Winston, to answer
some questions.

Winston, can you tell us about yourself?

I am an outgoing person who likes to have a smile on my face.

For how long have you been working at the school?

When I started working for the Lycée, I would say to others: "You've
been working here that long...". Now, it's other people who say that to
me.
I've been working for the Lycée since 1984 and have been at André
Malraux for 3 years.

What do you like about your job?

I enjoy working at André Malraux because... there are no stairs and
there were a lot at South Kensington. There is also a sense of
community here and I enjoy the interactions with children and their
parents.

What is difficult about your job?

Nothing in particular besides....foxes!

What are your hobbies?

Outside of school, I work with 
my wife who is into event 
planning: weddings, parties, 
fashion shows... Name any type 
of event. We've done it!

I also enjoy archery.

Who's who at André Malraux?
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Upcoming events

Open morning

On Wednesday 29th March. Spread the news! 
Online registration:

       Click here

DIY Sales by the pupils of CM2 

As part of their end-of-year project, the CM2 will be selling items they
have made on Friday 31st of March at pick-up time in the parents
playground.

Maternelle Choir

On the morning of Thursday 30th March, the three classes of
Maternelle will hold a choir performance for their parents. More
information on this event will follow.
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